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As a property owner in Linn County, and as an Oregonian and US citizen who has 

paid property taxes for decades, I am incredulous and beyond outraged that our 

elected officials would even consider such a preposterous resolution. First, they 

defunded the police in Oregon during the BLM fiasco, and now they claim they need 

money to make us SAFE? WTH?! What happened with all the money originally used 

to fund our safety; did you blow it all during your mismanagement of COVID? We're 

already dealing with inflation -- increased grocery, gas, car, energy and insurance 

prices -- and now this?! I'm an historian and the comparisons to how autocrats in 

Marxist governments outlawed private ownership of land so they could control it, or 

made it nearly impossible for citizens to own property, is chilling. It honestly makes 

me wonder what the deeper motives are behind this resolution. Suck us dry? We, the 

voters of Oregon, expect you -- our ELECTED officials -- to do what you're supposed 

to do: Better our lives, Protect our constitutional rights, Protect us (without 

bankrupting us) and LISTEN TO US WHEN WE SAY STOP! ENOUGH! 


